
April 16, 2015 
 
Kewaskum Statesman 
 
Please publish the following legal notice on April 23, 2015 and April 30, 2015 
 
                                            TOWN OF FARMINGTON 
 
                                           NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public Hearing will be held before the Town Board of the Town of 
Farmington, Washington County, WI. on Tuesday May 12, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter 
the matters may be heard, at the Town Hall located at 9422 Sth Hwy 144 Kewaskum WI. 53040. 
 
The public hearing will be held to consider a Conditional use permit to allow the erection of two 
Greenhouses to grow and sell mushrooms and tomatoes. Tax Key No. T4 0056 00H. No address as lot is 
vacant. Located in the Town of Farmingtons industrial Park north of the Town Hall on State Hwy 144. 
Present property is zoned industrial. The applicant's name is Aaron J. Johnson. 
 
All interested persons wishing to comment on the hearing should appear at the hearing. 
 
Notice sent to property owners within 200, of the property. 
 
Publish: April 23, 2015 and April 30, 2015 
 
Henry J. Derler Zoning Administrator 

 


